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20th March 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Over the last term Year 5 have been reading the book ‘Wonder’ by R. J. Palacio. On 
Friday 29th March, I am intending to show the movie version of this book to the Year 
5 children. This film is rated a PG, therefore parental consent is necessary before 
showing the film to your child. 

This movie is an end of term treat for the children but also has educational value, as 
it has strong links to acceptance, being inclusive and friendship, which are all themes 
Year 5 have been discussing during circle time and throughout reading the book. 

If you would like to find out more about the book and its storyline please visit: 
https://www.imdb.com/title/tt2543472/ and if you have any further questions 
please do not hesitate in getting in contact. 

The permission slips will need returning before Wednesday 27th March to ensure 
your child can view the film. If for any reason you would prefer your child not to view 
the film then an alternate activity will be organised.  

Kindest regards 

 

 

Miss C Lupton  

I have read the letter and give / do not give (circle one) permission for my child to 
watch the PG rated film ‘Wonder’ 

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………….. 

Parent / Carer Signature: ……………………………………………. 

Date: ……………………………………………………………………. 
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